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6 March 2023

DIR. LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV
Regional Executive Director
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL 

RESOURCES -MIMAROPA 
4th Floor, 1555 DENR by the Bay Bldg.
Roxas Boulevard, Brgy.668 
Ermita, Manila

Attention: MR. CESAR P. ODI
Chief, Licenses, Patents & Deeds Division

Dear RED Claudio:

This refers to the proposed Private Port development project of Berong Nickel Corporation 
(BNC) located in Long Point, Aborlan, Palawan.

It may be recalled that, by way of a Letter dated 4 January 2023 BNC has sought guidance 
from this Honorable Office on whether or not the Forest Land Use Agreement (FLAg) 
application can be extended up to the T-shape private port structure which is beyond the 
shoreline. With a view to complying with all pre-requisite documents for said application, 
BNC hereby respectfully makes a follow-up on the requested formal advice from this 
Honorable Office in order that we can complete said documentation in accordance with the 
prescribed guidelines.

Thank you for your invaluable assistance.

Very truly yours,

ATTY. MIRACLE^OY P. SEVILLA
Vice-President for Legal, Permitting & Compliance


